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How	do	you	build	a
vibrant,	sustainable
sub-national	Climate-
Smart	Agriculture
Alliance?	Lessons	from
District	CSA	Alliances
in	Tanzania

Shared	through	GACSA
Knowledge	Action	Group,
read	the	full	brief	below	on
recommendations
following	an	evaluation	of
sub-national	CSA	alliances
in	Tanzania.	

Visit	website

GACSA	Member	Institution	-
Fundación	Ingenio

Fundación	Ingenio	is	looking	forward	to
collaborate	with	other	GACSA	Members	in
carrying	out	research&development	and
educational	initiatives	regarding	Climate
Smart	Agriculture.
If	you	have	any	questions	please	contact
Ms	Clara	Hinchcliffe	at
clara.hinchcliffe@comunicatechnology.com Watch	Video

GACSA	has	developed
together	with	FAO
Ecuador	a	video	on
"Climate	Smart	Cacao"
Project.

The	project	focuses	on	the
production	of	cocoa	in
chakra	as	a	source	of
income	for	Kichwa
producers	and	on	the
three	pillars	of	Climate
Smart	Agriculture.

GACSA	assisted	in	co-organizing
the	ASEAN-CRN	Webinar	
On	Earth	Day,	April	22,	 this	year,	over	45
participants	 representing	 official	 focal
points	 from	 the	 member	 states	 of	 the
ASEAN	 Climate	 Resilience	 Network,
international	 organizations,	 and	 civil
society	 representatives	 attended	 the
network’s	first	ever	virtual	meeting.
Aptly	 themed	 “ASEAN	 CRN	 in	 the	 time	 of
Corona”,	 the	 virtual	 meeting	 signals	 the
first	of	a	planned	series	of	webinars,	and
gave	 the	 opportunity	 to	 check	 on	 one
another.
The	 meeting	 opened	 discussion,	 as	 to
how	ASEAN	CRN,	 as	 a	 leading	 knowledge
exchange	 platform	 in	 the	 region,	 can
contribute	 to	 ASEAN’s	 goals	 of	 ensuring
food	security	amidst	the	pandemic.
	

Southern	Africa	Climate-Smart
Agriculture	Alliance	(SACSAA)
Webinar	
On	 28	 May	 a	 webinar	 took	 place	 on
"Developing	 Resilient	 Food	 Systems	 in
Southern	 Africa	 in	 the	 era	 of	 Covid-19".
The	 Southern	 Africa	 Climate-Smart
Agriculture	 Alliance	 (SACSAA),	 in
partnership	 with	 the	 Africa	 Climate-Smart
Agriculture	 Alliance	 (ACSAA)	 and	 the
Global	 Alliance	 for	 Climate-Smart
Agriculture	(GACSA),	is	pleased	to	present
a	 series	 of	 webinars	 focusing	 on
agriculture,	 foodsecurity	 and
climatechange.	 These	 webinars	 are
designed	 to	 mobilize	 action	 on	 policies,
practices	and	financing	for	Climate	Smart
Agriculture	CSA.
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GACSA	Facilitation	Unit	hosted	by	FAO
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Follow	us	on	Social	Media	for	daily	updates

http://blogs.iita.org/index.php/how-to-build-a-vibrant-sustainable-sub-national-climate-smart-agriculture-alliance-lessons-from-district-csa-alliances-in-tanzania/
http://www.fundacioningenio.es/en/home-english-2/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lx21UqQVmNY
https://www.facebook.com/ASEANCRN/photos/a.136124436775465/1379189209135642/?type=3&theater&notif_t=page_post_reaction&notif_id=1588049544162640
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